
 

September 2013
TidBits:
American Bead & Gem 
Expo show is coming to 
the Pensacola Garden 
Center- 1850 N. 9th. Ave. 
Sept. 14th&15th.
Don't miss this bead 
shop-portunity!

Art in the Fall
Be sure to check out the 
local Autumnal art scene: 
Gallery night, Sept. 20
Navarre Fun Fest, 
September 28-29
35th Annual Pensacola 
Seafood Festival 
September 27-29
First City Art Center 
Annual Pumpkin Patch 
October 12-13
Gallery Night October 18
Great Gulfcoast Arts 
Festival November 1-3
Gallery Night Nov. 15
ECBS Holiday Show Dec.7
Always look for talented 
ECBS members exhibiting 
at local shows!
(we're out there, baby!)

 

  

General Meeting september  16, 2013
                 “Stitch & Bitch” night
   As we are to be displaced by a large banquet at the 
Wright Place, we are meeting directly across the street 
in the youth center (there will be a sign). Since our 
space will be a little small for a regular class, we will 
have a nice relaxing project night. 
Bring something you need to work on and we'll have 
good conversation, snacks and fun. Be sure to bring 
some change for the quarter raffle. Sometimes 
working with your bead buds can be most inspiring!

                   On with the Show...
  Before we know it our Holiday show will be here. 
This is a wonderful opportunity to offer your beautiful 
work up to the public, especially if you want to begin 
your career as an artist/retailer with ease. For those 
whose feet are already wet, the show is an easy, 
friendly indoor venue for a very reasonable price. 
Contracts will be sent out in October, so don't miss 
the opportunity this year. If you want to enjoy without 
selling, we welcome volunteers!

                  About the Retreat...
  The deadline for teaching apps for the bead retreat is 
approaching (next month). We have some awesome 
visiting teachers who are planning to come, so all 
you talented locals need to get those apps in! If you 
have any questions or concerns
contact Allida at 251-533-5108
or tewerman@gulftel.com
P.S. Allida would be thrilled to see a few more 
responses to the survey she recently sent!
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